
i0-001
COIMMENT

CL-0 62 65

Froln:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

David Clausen <david@ernphasistech.net>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
proposed regulations concerning retail forex trading

I would ask that the rules not be changed. They will make entry into the market to high for most. All this rule

will accomplish is moving more US traders to forgein brokers.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

David Clausen


